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OFCOM

Fax: 020 7981 3333
(faxed at 10.35Hrs Saturday 5" September 2009)

Response to the BROADCAST CODE REVIEW CONSULTATION

Dear Sirs

It was only this morning | was made aware of this Consultation and the
deadline for a response by 5pm this afternoon.

Unfortunately, 1 do not have time to respond to your online questions today
but submit the following comments.

Itis my personal and professional view that, to adequately protect children
under the age of 18 years, there should be no material of a strong sexual
nature broadcast on television.

However, should you over rule such an opinion, then it is my firm belief that it
should be restricted to Adult Channels and only accessible using encryption
or pin codes.

I'am happy for this my opinion to be placed in the public domain.

I'am also happy to further expand on this opinion if this would be helpful.

~Yours faithfully
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